
 

Kudos: Stephanie Schmidt 

A Youth Level of Service probation officer sent an email commending Stephanie 

Schmidt, Office of Children, Youth and Families (CYF) caseworker. The author wanted 

to recognize Stephanie for the Youth Level of Service (YLS) assessment she did on a 

client. The author says, “In all of my years, I have never seen a report like this from a 

caseworker. I think you should add her to your training department to train other 

caseworkers how to produce a report like she did.” 
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